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Email from Bill Ungless re scroll

Many thanks for your email explaining things, it makes us feel much more confident about
the Scroll's future.

Importantly, our Scroll Committee is back acting for the WPC.

In view of this we refer to the last WPC meeting which asked us to apply for a grant from
SCDC. I therefore attach an application form for funding (pdf and worddocx) under the
Enabling Communities Exemplar Programme (together with a sheet explaining the Scroll). I
have completed this as far as I can but I should be grateful were you to cast a professional
eye over it, complete the insurance item and sign it. It would only need Esme's signature
and then we could submit it on behalf of WPC.

I have spoken to the Officer dealing with the applications. They prefer the form to be also
submitted electronically so they can send it to their members it easily. If in the covering
email there is confirmation that a hard signed copy will be posted, they will accept this and
start processing the application. So once you and Esme are happy, and you can let me know
about the insurances, I shall submit it.

There is no guarantee of success but we may get some money with luck.

I am delighted at your idea of using the Heritage Hut and making closer contact with the
Village. I had not thought of providing a telephone line but it will certainly make electronic
use possible.

Very best wishes

Bill



